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Forest Roads Open in Gregg Plume Timber Sale Area 
 
 
Several roads on the Flathead National Forest in the Good Creek and Gregg Creek 

areas, approximately 20 miles west of Whitefish, are open to public travel.  The 

roads were temporarily closed last December for safety purposes related to heavy 

logging truck traffic of the Gregg Plume Timber Sale.   

 

Forest travelers are reminded to use caution when traveling in the area due to 

continued logging truck traffic and other related project work.  The Gregg Plume 

Timber Sale, approximately 11 MBF, was awarded in the spring of 2007 to Stoltze 

Land and Lumber Company.   

 
For more information, contact the Tally Lake Ranger District at 758-5208.   
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